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 www.mass.gov/ago 
 

February 4, 2021 
 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, 5th Floor 
Boston, MA  02110 
 
Re:  Investigation by the Department of Public Utilities into Initiatives to Promote and Protect 

Consumer Interests in the Retail Electric Competitive Supply Market,  
D.P.U. 19-07  

 
Dear Secretary Marini: 
 

Enclosed please find the Consumer Advocates’ Reply Comments and Certificate of 
Service.  Please file according to your usual practice.  Thank you for your assistance in this 
matter. 
 

Sincerely, 
       

  /s/ Nathan C. Forster 
Nathan C. Forster 
Division Chief 

 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  Greggory Wade, Hearing Officer 
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